Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 4:51 PM

To: Deke & Corrin Brown

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: RE: Notice sent to Owners within 200 feet and Interested Parties

Hi Deke and Corrin,

The building permits have not been issued. We are waiting for a bio survey and installation of erosion control and tree
protection measures. Earliest installation of measures sounds like the middle of next week.

I'll send you copies of permits when the permits get issued.

Thanks

From: Deke & Corrin Brown [mailto:d.cborown@comcast.net]

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 3:52 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: Re: Notice sent to Owners within 200 feet and Interested Parties

Hi Camille,
Has the building permit been issued ?
May we please have a copy ?

Deke & Corrin

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2019 11:04 AM

To: Dave Michaels ; Sam Naifeh ; Liesje Nicolas ; Liesje Nicolas ; Rick Priola ; Chris Misner ; Christopher Karic ; Deke &
Corrin Brown ; Gary Trott ; Thomas Frankel ; Christine Tam ; Christine Tam ; Mark Luechtefeld ; Dylan Ashbrook

Cc: Steve Monowitz ; Dave Pine

Subject: Notice sent to Owners within 200 feet and Interested Parties

Hi Highlands neighbors,

Please see attached for a notice that has also been mailed to property owners within 200-feet of Lots 9, 10, and 11 of
the Highlands Estates Subdivision.

Please note contact information provided in the letter for future questions and correspondence.

Thanks!



